M1,
VA

Jacan

ENERGY

22 March 2023 REFERENCE NUMBER

Our Ref: JED2020/22314
JED2021/2706
60:D23:1815
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Lyndon Rowe

Utilities Commissioner
Utilities Commission
GPO Box 915
DARWIN NT 0801

By Email: utilities.commission@nt.gov.au

Dear Commissioner,

RE: DRAFT AMENDED ELECTRICITY INDUSTRY PERFORMANCE CODE AND
DRAFT DECISION FOR CONSULTATION

Jacana Energy acknowledges the Commission’s letter of 17 February 2023 and the opportunity to
provide feedback on the Electricity Industry Performance (EIP) Code draft decision.

Jacana Energy has reviewed the proposed amended EIP Code and has no further feedback at
this time.

Please contact Diane Holmes, Senior Compliance Officer, by phone on 08 8943 6514 or by email
at Compliance@jacanaenergy.com.au if you require further information.

Yours sincerely,

Louisa Kinnear
Chief Executive Officer
Jacana Energy
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